
Caddies Creek Public School 
Upcoming Events  

   Term 4 
   6th December  K-5 Fun Day – please pay 
   8th December   Presentation Assembly 
      Years 5/6 9.15am 
      Years K-2 11am 
      Years 3/4 1.30pm 
   9th December   SU (K/4B & K/2S) 9.15am  
    
Term 4 Week 8                                     2nd December 2022 

News from the Principal 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
A busy week this week as we saw the boy and girl leaders’ speeches held for next year as well as high 
school orientation processes. It is an emotional time of year for students and staff as we celebrate new 
students coming into leadership roles while beginning the process of farewelling our current year 6 
students. I would like to take this opportunity this week to thank our current school leaders. They had a 
difficult start to the year with cohorting but have shown great leadership skills as they have lead students 
and supported staff throughout the year. I look forward to sharing their last formal assembly with them next 
Thursday 8th Dec where we will also announce the new student leadership team for 2023. A wonderful 
student leadership team – Eric, Isabella, Sarang, Isabella, Aryan and Charlize.  
 
On Wednesday 30 November, a number of our Stage 3 girls were given the opportunity to take part in a 
tech event hosted by Amazon Web Services. I would like to thank Mrs Henson for taking the girls to this 
inspiring opportunity. Please read below for more information.  
 
The Caddies Creek Public School P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 6th December, commencing at 7pm, 
in the teacher’s staffroom followed by the December meeting commencing at approximately 8pm. This is a 
great opportunity for parents to come and support the school and have a say. It would be lovely for us to 
see some new faces. Parents attending do not have to hold committee positions.  
 
Please remember that if your details change to let us know immediately so we can ensure all families are 
receiving the information required. If you require care during the holiday period please contact our OOSH 
provided on 0455100898.  
 
Today our Support Unit participated in the Multi-Sport Day at Blacktown Leisure Centre. They enjoyed a fun 
day where they rotated through 6 x 30minute sport sessions. I would like to thank all support unit staff as 
well as the staff from the School Sport Unit for putting on this great event. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Gae Bromwich 
R/Principal  



Girl’s Tech Day 
 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 30 November, a number of our Stage 3 girls were given the opportunity to take part in a tech 
event hosted by Amazon Web Services. 

Girls’ Tech Day aimed to inspire and motivate girls and young women to develop and pursue their interests 
in science, technology, engineering, arts, and mathematics (STEAM). Students enjoyed an engaging opening 
session, followed by interactive workshops to explore the industry further.  
 
The day included:  
• Inspiring talks and meeting 

and engaging in discussion 
with experienced women in 
the tech field 

• Breakout sessions including 
hands-on sessions with 
cutting edge technology 
from a range of industry 
leaders 

• Exploring machine learning, 
artificial intelligence, coding, 
virtual reality robotics, cyber 
security and more.  

 
 

Not only did the girl’s have a wonderful time, but they learned a lot of new tech skills and will be sharing 
what they have learned with other students during lunch time tech club over the next 2 weeks. 

Mrs Henson 

 

 

Library News 
 
Library Closed for Stocktake – Just a reminder that the Library is now closed for student borrowing as 
our annual Stocktake is underway. Thank you to these students who have already returned their library 
books.  Students who have not yet retuned their library books need to do so as soon as possible. Any lost 
or damaged books need to be paid for. Thank you for your anticipated support. 

Parent helpers – Many thanks to our amazing band of parent volunteer “book coverers” who are doing a 
great job of covering the new Kindergarten and Year 1 Decodable reader sets. Your time and effort are so 
greatly appreciated. These sets will be ready for use by teachers and students at the start of Term 1 next 
year!   

Mrs Jenny Scheffers and Miss Anne O’Connor - Teacher Librarians 

 



Wonder White Bread Bag Collection 
Wonder White Bread Bag collection 

This week, the Wonder White Bread Bag and Tag initiative has ended. Thanks 
to the wonderful efforts of our Caddies Creek Community, we surpassed the 4 
boxes of bread bags needed to get the maximum points. On Wednesday this 
week, we received our sports equipment. We ordered markers and bean bags 
which will be used in our sports activities. 

A huge congratulations to our Eco Crusaders who drove this initiative to a 
successful end. Thank you to our community for your support of all our initiatives.  

 
The Eco Crusaders Team 

Awards 
Merit Awards – Each week, two children in each class receive a Merit Award to acknowledge the 
excellent work they are doing in the classroom (25th November) 
 
Excellence Awards – Congratulations to the following students who received their Excellence Award 
(25th November) 
 

Lost Property Information 
The P&C have kindly agreed to help us sort through the large quantity of school clothing being placed in lost 
property. This will occur on weekly basis. Clothing that has legible full names will be returned to their 
classroom. All other clothing will either go to the P&C or taken to the recycle clothing bins 

P&C News 
The Caddies Creek Public School P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 6th 
December, commencing at 7pm, in the teacher’s staffroom followed by the 
December meeting commencing at approximately 8pm.  

This is a great opportunity to hear from the School Executive and interact with P&C. 
Everyone is welcome. 
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